
 

 
June 9, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
 
RE: 2020 CAF-ICC Data Collection Filed with USAC and the FCC  

for Consolidated Communications of Washington Company;  
Docket Number UT-200003 

 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
Pursuant to section 54.304(d)(1) of the FCC’s rules, enclosed please find copies of the 2020 
CAF-ICC Data Collection showing projected eligibility for CAF-ICC funding that NECA has 
submitted to the FCC and USAC on behalf of Consolidated Communications of Washington 
Company. 
 
Please contact me at the phone number or email address below with any questions or concerns 
regarding this filing. 
 
Regards, 

 
Kevin J. Kastor 
Director – Government Affairs 
P: 936.788.7420 
kevin.kastor@consolidated.com 
 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

06/09/20   11:27

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N


